
From: Andriy Martynyuk   
Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 12:55 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; loboda  
Cc: pm_un2 [MFA GOV] <pm_un2@mfa.gov.ua> 
Subject: RE: Communication PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191 concerning Ukraine - Committee's consideration of 
preliminary admissibility 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
 
Thank you for the proposal. 
 
Our organization supports the idea to postpone the session on preliminary admissibility of 
communication PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191 until its 76th meeting on 13-16 September 2022 
 
Kind regards, 
Andriy Martynyuk 
NGO Ecoclub 
 




